

     
Dear Fellows of the American Society of Landscape Architects:

I would like to thank all of you who have donated generously to the ASLA Council of Fellows (COF) Scholarship since its inception in 2005. Due to your generosity, five very deserving and talented landscape architecture students have been awarded much needed funds to continue their studies:

Maria Landoni di Rose, Student ASLA
Luke Kasitz, Student ASLA
Sahoko Yui, Student 
Paul Cozzolino, Student ASLA
Elizabeth Yee, Student ASLA

As I reported shortly after the COF Business Meeting in San Francisco, total endowment pledges stand at $212,000. The goal for the endowment is $250,000. As 2007 draws to a close, I ask that you consider the COF Scholarship as part of your end-of-year donations. Donations are 100 percent tax deductible and any size donation is welcome and appreciated. I also ask those that pledged three years ago to renew your donation pledges for 2008. Donating can be done by simply filling out the pledge form and mailing it to the Landscape Architecture Foundation.

Finally, I would like to mention two other business items. The draft minutes from the 2007 COF Business Meeting have been posted on the Fellows webpage. Please read these for information and if you attended the meeting, please feel free to send me any changes, additions, or comments. And, nominations for the Fellows Class of 2008 are due on February 15, 2008. Please remember that any names that will be put forth for nomination by the COF Executive Committee need to be submitted to us by December 31, 2007. A complete nomination packet can be sent to Gloria Garcia electronically or by mail to ASLA headquarters by December 31.

I welcome your feedback on any of these issues or other topics of interest to the ASLA Fellows.

All the best to you and your families for this holiday season,
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Rodney L. Swink, FASLA
Chair, Council of Fellows
Email: rswink@nccommerce.com 
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